
The 2024 110th Avenue Improvement Project will include work on 110th Avenue 
(between 150th Street and 160th Street). The work will include installation of sanitary 
and water main in the area of the intersection of 110th Avenue and 150th Street, along 
with various culvert installations and bituminous paving over the length of the project. 
The work is scheduled to begin July 8, 2024 and conclude late October 

The Prime Contractor for the project is Northern Lines Contracting, Inc., The City appreci-
ates your cooperation and patience during this important project.   
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S T A N T E C   
C O N T A C T S :  
 
C I T Y / P R O J E C T  
E N G I N E E R  
 Phil Gravel 

612.712.2053  

F I E L D  I N S P E C T O R  
 Zac Stiller     

612.401.9789 

C I T Y  O F  M I L A C A  
C O N T A C T S :  
 
P U B L I C  W O R K S  
 Gary Kirkeby 
         320.362.4055  
 
P R I M E          
C O N T R A C T O R :  
N O R T H E R N  L I N E S  
C O N T R A C T I N G ,  
I N C .   
 Brady Enright    

952.807.3322 
 

Project Overview 

Safety-  On  any pro-
ject our first concern 
is always safety.  
Please be reminded 
the size and weight of 
the machinery, and 
the noise and dust 
produced makes it 
difficult for workers to 
keep track of the 
whereabouts of on-
lookers, especially 
children.  You can 
help us minimize the 
potential for accidents 
by keeping neighbor-
hood children clear of 
the construction area 
and equipment at all 
times.  

Driveway Access 
The Contractor will make every effort to 
provide access to driveways at the end 
of each day.  During work hours, drive-
way access may be limited.  Please don’t 
park in the project street unless directed 
by project personnel.  The Contractor will 
keep the driveways ramped with gravel 
material for access throughout the pro-
ject timeline.  

Tell us About your      
Upcoming Events! 

If there is an event that you will be host-
ing at your residence or business be-
tween now and the end of August, 
please contact Stantec representatives to 
help coordinate your event with the pro-
ject. 

 

 

 



PROTECTING 
YOUR          
VALUABLES 

During the project, the Contractor will 
need to use certain equipment that 
may cause vibrations in the adjacent 
properties.  We recommend that you 
consider protecting valuables you have 
in your home or business by taking 
them off of walls and/or shelves and 
temporarily storing them to reduce the 
potential risk of damage to those 
items.    

FOLLOW THE PROJECT 
UPDATES!  

The City would like to keep residents 
and property owners informed of pro-
ject updates. Residents are encour-
aged to visit the City’s website for   
ongoing project updates               
(http://www.cityofmilaca.org).  

If you would like any more project in-
formation please email or call Tammy 
Pfaff, City Manager, at City Hall. 
320.983.3141 

 

PROJECT REPRESENTATIVE 
Residents can contact Zac Stiller (Stantec) to get more information 
of the project area and construction plans. 

The City of Milaca, Stantec, and Northern Lines Contracting would 
like to thank you in advance for your patience and understanding 
throughout this project. If you have any questions or concerns, 
please feel free to contact us at the numbers listed on the front 

THANK YOU! 


